


COVID-19 Vaccinations and the 

Workplace

House Subcommittee on COVID-19

May 12, 2021



Vaccination and the workplace

Employers may require vaccination

Limitations apply in some circumstances



Limitations on mandatory vaccination

Specific workers identified (ORS 433)

Employment contracts

Disability

Religion



Questions on mandatory vaccination

May I?

How?

Sideboards?



Questions and contacts

Technical Assistance for Employers for confidential employer support            

Email: bolita@boli.state.or.us  

Phone: 971-673-0824

 Cristin Casey, Chief Prosecutor and Interim Administrator Civil Rights Division          

Email: Cristin.casey@state.or.us 

 Dylan Morgan, Manager, Technical Assistance for Employers                                    

Email: Dylan.Morgan@state.or.us


